

FOSTER CITY TENNIS CLUB

eNEWS Weekly Email Newsletter June 1, 2020

SECTIONS:

- COVID-19 UPDATE
- CLUB NEWS
- IMPROVE "STAY SHARP AND STAY IN SHAPE"

COVID 19 UPDATE

Numerous updates on COVID-19 have been issued recently. These include updates from USTA National, USTA NorCal and the City of Foster City.

Below is a link to all three updates. As always, please don't hesitate to contact the club with any questions or concerns. We will be sure to follow-up your communications with the appropriate entity and re-connect with you when we receive a response.

LINK TO COVID-19 POSTING ON FCTC WEBSITE

From Dale Russell, Chair, Government and USTA Relations:

"Starting on Monday June 1, the tennis courts at the Edgewater, Shell, and Catamaran Parks will be available to reserve online for 1-hour (\$5) slots for family-member residents only. Singles play only. Note bathrooms and water fountains are not available. Drop-in play not permitted. Doubles play not permitted. City lessons at Shell. City will actively manage the courts.

See link above for COVID-19 update from the City or 'click here for tennis additional information'.

Boothbay Park tennis courts are scheduled to open on June 6 with similar guidelines (will include City lessons).

This system of using City tennis courts will be closely evaluated to determine future schedules, type of use (reservations), safety, city and county health compliance, and community participation. As with the rest of our society, you should expect changes in recreational venues and activities to meet health and safety requirements, now and in the future."

CLUB NEWS

As the "loosening-up" process continues the club leadership is working diligently to stay in contact with its members and to look ahead. As we learn more about the timing of the updating of health rules we will announce what activities and events the club will be able to offer. Stay tuned.

IMPROVE – "STAY SHARP AND STAY IN SHAPE"

As we prepare to get out and play again, here's a couple of tips to help you "Stay Sharp and Stay In Shape" which have been added to our FCTC website at https://www.fostercitytennisclub.org/Improve-Your-Game:

- Tennis At Home
- Strength & Conditioning Tips When At Home

See you soon.

The Foster City Tennis Club Board of Directors